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UPDATE 03.22.19: Detectives have identified two suspects in the homicide of Widell
Everett.

The suspects below were arrested on March 19" and have been charged with First
Degree Murder.
e Ricardo Rodrigo, B/M, DOB 2/25/1993, a resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale.
e Arthur Washington, B/M, DOB 04/17/1996, a resident of the City of Fort
Lauderdale.

ORIGINAL 02.27.19: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the
homicide of an adult male that occurred on Sunday, February 17" at approximately 5:18
P.M. The incident occurred at 1019 Northwest 5" Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.

Preliminary investigation has revealed an unknown suspect shot the victim several times.
The victim was pronounced deceased at the scene.

The victim has been identified as Widell Everett, B/M, DOB 8/15/1996, a resident of the
City of Fort Lauderdale.

This is an active investigation and circumstances surrounding the incident are still being
determined.

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Homicide
Detective E. Thomas at 954-828-6093, Detective J. Wood at 954-828-5344. Broward
Crime Stoppers is offering up to $3,000 for information leading to an arrest. They can be
reached at 954-493-TIPS.
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